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Name

Anne Stark

Address

4457 Jorden Lane
Waldorf, MD 20601

Phone

(301) 751-0244

Email

kayakgirl01@comcast.net

Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

County Commissioners you are paid by tax paying residents to look out for us yet you continue to make poor land
use decisions all over the county by approving projects that are benefiting Developers. To remove land from the
Mattawoman Creek Watershed runs counter to preserving environmental resources and the County Comprehensive
Plan. Have you read it? Listen to what DNR is telling you vote against this sub area plan. The Commissioners are
promoting bass tournaments YET you are killing Mattawoman Creek because of poor land use decisions, just like the
Maryland Airport. People are watching your decision. Please DENY!
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